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I support HB 3076….I believe annual inspection of firearms dealers is the least we 

can do to ensure that sale of guns is properly regulated. At present, the rules are far 

too lax. Complaints by opponents of this bill are unwarranted. Other service providers 

are much more frequently inspected, and so should firearms dealers.  


